
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 10, 1996 

 

Miss Ann Z. Caracristi 

1222 28th Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20007 

 

Dear Miss Caracristi: 

 

I would like to thank you for meeting with us today and sharing information related to National 

Security Agency and its activities around the time of the assassination of President Kennedy.  We 

found your insights and advice to be extremely valuable.  

 

We greatly appreciate the time you took out of your week to speak with us. If you have any questions 

or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Once again, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 


